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March 25, 2022 

 

 

Dear Green Hills Parents/Guardians,  

 

 

We’ve turned the corner into Spring and the students and staff at Green Hills continue to 

shine!  There are exciting things to look forward to during the last stretch of the school year.  

Track and field has started and Esports teams are practicing their skills.  The cast and crew of 

Aladdin are hard at work along with our musicians as they prepare for spring performances.  

Our community has always demonstrated great generosity for those in need and we are 

asking for donations next week to help the humanitarian effort in Ukraine.  The National Junior 

Honor Society is gathering the following items to be shipped overseas:  

 

- Baby food and formula - Diapers (all sizes)   - Hygiene/Baby wipes 

- Probiotics and Vitamins - Toothbrushes/paste   - Hygiene products 

- First Aid Kits   - Bandages/skin relief supplies - Packaged socks 

 

Donation boxes are located at each of the entrances for students to drop off items as they enter 

the building.  

 On Thursday, April 7th the Green Hills Food Advisory Committee will be meeting at 1:00 

pm.  The committee is made up of students, staff, community members and representatives 

from Maschio’s.  If anyone is interested in being part of the committee please contact me via 

email expressing your interest.  The committee will discuss lunches served, portion sizes, a la 

carte items, service, staff and food safety.   

 Finally, I am excited to announce that the Newton High School performance of The 

Wizard of Oz opens this weekend!  We were fortunate to have the cast perform pieces of the 

show to our students last week.  Best wishes to some of our own students who are participating 

alongside the high school players.  Break a leg! 

 There is much to be excited for in the coming months.  Stay tuned for updates about our 

garden initiatives and how to get involved!   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jon Paul Bollette 

Principal/Coordinator of Instruction 

Green Hills School 



 


